
Update for Chippenham Area Board 
 

 

Update from 
 

CHRISTIAN MALFORD PARISH COUNCIL 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

Monday 9 July 2012 

 

 

Headlines 
 

 

• Responding to a request to establish an allotments garden - the Parish Council have 
been undertaking an exercise to ensure that all enquiries of local landowners (including 
itself) had been properly pursued to their fullest extent. Once this is completed the 
Parish Council, in fulfilment of its duty, will undertake full public consultation and 
respond to respond to the Allotmenteers statutory request.  

 

 
• Malford Meadow – The official opening ceremony had taken place on 27th April 2012.  

 

 

• The Parish Council agreed to put forward Councillor N. Fairley to attend the 
Chippenham Area Transport Group (CATG).  

 

 
Projects  
 

 

• The funding package has been secured which will enable the Recreation Ground 
improvement scheme to commence. Users of Recreation Ground will be consulted one 
final time again before the plans are issued to the chosen contractor. 

 

 

 

 
Future Events/Dates for the diary 
 

 

• Date of the next Parish Council meeting – Tuesday 7th August in the village hall starting 
at 7:30pm 

 

 
 

Signed:   E.Martin Helps 

Date:    15
th
 June 2012 

 

 
 
 
 
 


